
 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
We would like to welcome all of those children and families starting school and over the 
next week in Nursery and Reception class.  It has been lovely to welcome various new pupils 
into the junior classes in Year 3, 4 and 5.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Starting on the Monday 17th Sept is a ‘drop in’ which will be based in our new space ‘The Shed’ 
which will take place on Mondays from 2:00pm until 3:10/15pm. ‘The Shed’ is our new room 
near the Infant yard.  This will be a chance to have a tea or a coffee along with cake and meet 
together.  Parents can also join us for assembly time on Mondays if they wish too.   Please do 
come early at 2:00pm if you are picking children up and have a brew.   
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Welcome to St Mary’s School 

 

New for Autumn Term . . .  

 



 

 

 
Letters will be coming home for permission for our annual visit to the Westmorland Show.  
Each year we take various classes to the show which takes place on the second Thursday of 
September.  Please can you complete forms to ensure we know the exact places on the 
transport arranged for the event.   

 

 

 
Year 1-6 various classes are using Class Dojo to reward children and 
some are using this to communicate with parents. This is a great way 
to find out what has been happening in school and the rewards your 
child receives. Class teachers will send out details and passwords if 
they are using this to share information with parents.    

 
 
 
 
Please can you make sure you have booked children’s school dinners to ensure your child 
receives a school meal. Unfortunately if you forget we are unable to provide school dinners 
and a packed lunch will be needed for the week.  Please speak to Mrs Lyall or Mrs Billington 
if you have a problem with ordering online.  
 
 
 
  
To ensure our records are accurate we ask parents to complete a data sheet with details of 
contacts etc... Please can you ensure this is accurate and return this before Friday 8th 
September. Thank you. Please note where possible, an emergency contact should be 
someone not living at the child’s address.   
 
 
 
 
Thursday  13th September  Year 4-6 at Westmorland Show  
Monday 17th September  Drop in – Coffee and Cake starts – The Shed 
Wednesday 19th September  Rugby Coaching – Casterton TBC 
Monday  24th September  Home Learning Projects handed in  
Thursday 27th September  European Languages day (Dress Up Day) 
  1-5th October   Harvest Week 
Monday  08th October   Invitational Cross Country – U9 & U11, Casterton 
Tuesday 09th October   Individual Photos 
Wednesday 15th October   Flu Vaccinations – more info to come 
Friday  19th October   INSET DAY – No pupils in school on this day 
Wednesday 31st October   High Five Netball Competition – (Y5 and 6) 

Westmorland Show (Year 4-6) 
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